
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The HULL Stormwater Authority will hold a Public Hearing on the adoption of 
Stormwater Authority regulations for submission to the Board of Selectmen in 
accordance with §354-7 of the Hull Bylaw. Said meeting will be held on Monday, 
April 12, 2021 and will begin at 10:30 AM. The meeting will be held remotely. Details 
on how to access this meeting can be found on the Town’s calendar at 
https://www.town.hull.ma.us/calendar/month. A copy of the regulations are on file 
with the Town Clerk at the Hull Municipal Building, 253 Atlantic Ave. The draft 
regulations will also be available online. If you would like to submit written comments, 
prior to the meeting please email Sarah Clarren at sclarren@town.hull.ma.us or mail 
them to the Stormwater Authority at the Hull Municipal Building, 253 Atlantic Ave. 
 
 
 
Publish on 3/25 and 4/1 
  
 
Please bill: 
 
Phil Lemnios 
253 Atlantic Avenue 
Hull, MA 02045 

HULL STORMWATER AUTHORITY 
253 Atlantic Avenue 
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